Online Report Cards for Middle and High Schools

Parkway will continue to use a paperless report card system for grades 6-12 beginning with the
first reporting cycle of the 2014-15 school year. Parents of students in grades 6-12, and the
students themselves, will use Infinite Campus’s Student/Parent Portal to retrieve report card
information. Therefore, it is very important that parents contact the school to set up a portal
account if you have not already done so. We will also be sending reminders by e-mail, so
please be sure to give the school a current e-mail address for your household.

Please note Parkway will continue to ensure that we are communicating report card information
to all families. Alternative arrangements will be made for any family that cannot readily retrieve
report cards online.



